The Honourable Bryan C. Winters

UKalattik Nunatsiavut katimajitsuanginni
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kavamanga Government Speaker of the Nunatsiavut Assembly
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CONSULTATION with LABRADOR INUIT for the PROPOSED BENEFITS of the ELECTED
OFFICIALS of the NUNATSIAVUT ASSEMBLY

(Toronto, ON) February 24, 2023

As required under Inuit Law, the Member Services Committee (MSC) of the Nunatsiavut Assembly is required to
consult and seek feedback from Inuit before the Nunatsiavut Assembly can agree to salaries and benefits for
Elected Officials.

When there have been changes to the Labrador Allowance, Travel Benefit, and other such financial allowances
received by the Nunatsiavut Civil Service, the MSC has adopted these new rates for Elected Officials.

In the past, the MSC has sought feedback from Labrador Inuit for each individual change. The MSC is now
requesting that Elected Officials automatically receive the same rate adjustments as the Nunatsiavut Civil Service
whenever there is a change in the rate; this will reduce the number of times that Labrador Inuit have to be
consulted.

The Member Services Committee would like to advise Inuit of the following new policy statement:
Benefits for Members of the Nunatsiavut Assembly

Amounts for the Labrador Allowance, Travel Benefit, Bilingual Allowance, and any other such financial
allowances will match the amounts received by the Nunatsiavut Civil Service.

Please Submit comments* in writing to:

Bryan Winters

Speaker of the Nunatsiavut Assembly
Suite 203

145 Front Street East

Toronto ON M5A 1E3

Email: bryan.winters@nunatsiavut.com
Phone: (709) 725 8871

*Comments must be received by Monday, March 6, 2023 at 4:30 pm (AST) on in order to be accepted.
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